
August 5, 2013 
 

Approved by Mail: Endorsement of Ukraine Investment Plan - CTF 
 
Dear CTF Trust Fund Committee Members: 
 
We are writing regarding the proposed decision to endorse the revised investment plan 
for the Ukraine, submitted for your review and approval on July 31, 2013. 

The time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to the decision 
has now expired.  No objections were received. 

We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved:  

The Committee endorses the revised plan as a basis for the further 
development of the proposed project and program concepts. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Patricia Bliss-Guest  
Program Manager 
Administrative Unit 
Climate Investment Funds 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org 
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